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Inside this issue….

“15 Minutes with Bill Larson”

New Sponsor for Swap Meet @ Tradex
Membership forms/ For Sale / Wanted
PACIFIC INTERNATIONAL STREET ROD ASSOCIATION

MINUTES  FOR  Feb 14, 2008

Chairperson:
Rob Petty

Attendance:
13

Minutes of last meeting – accepted as circulated in newsletter

Treasurer’s Report –   Dianne reported .

Membership – 15 Renewals to date

Correspondence  - A&W January newsletter and coupons

· Oldtimer’s Event list

· Hot Rods & Classics Magazine

· Proteam Corvette Brochure

· Totem Model A & T Club’s Hyack Easter Parade Mar 23 flyer

· Blossom Run, Summerland May 16 flyer & reg. forms

· Cruizin’ Chelan June 6 & 7 info

· NCCCAAA membership cards

SVABC –      no updates

Old Business  - 
Valentines Dance – Feb 9/08 –  was a success.

Events

-  none planned at moment.

New Business:  -  Feb 29 – Mar 2 – Seattle Roadster Show



Feb 15 – Portland Roadster Show



Call Rob if you are interested in going, he is getting a car pool together



- Valentine Dance 2009 tentatively set for Feb 7, 2009.

Swap Meet 
- meeting was held, sales down a bit from this time last year.  Tradex is donating 25 spots for a car show, but cars must be Vintage, no hot rods or modifieds.  The car show will be sponsored by A & W.

Next meeting
Mar 13, 2008

Note:  Meeting will be held a Kilgour’s, 2272-168 Street, Surrey as we will be having dinner before hand at 




The Derby, 17637 First Avenue, Surrey.  Linda to supply dessert.

MEETING ADJOURNED 8:50 pm

2007 P.I.S.R.A. EXECUTIVE

Chairman:

Rob Petty 
rob@pcb.ca
Co-Chair:

Doug Curran

Treasurer:

Dianne Newman

Secretary

Linda Kilgour

Membership

Linda Kilgour

Historians:

Ron & Maureen Wenger

Editor:

Rob Petty


A few minutes with Bill Larson….

This months cover car …. A rare 1937 Ford Fordor convertible ( one of only 4300 made ) back on the road running up and the coast of North America…

Editor: so Bill, tell me a bit about your car and where it started…

Bill: I first got the car in 1993, from Saskatchewan; it was just a cowl, four doors and an eight inch belt line of rust, not even a frame holding it together. The tail center trunk lid looked like it had been run over with a tank.

Editor: A project like this takes a lot of vision and patience….

Bill: Yeah, it was nine years later that I found a mint 4dr sedan that donated it’s complete floor and rear fenders. Bill Noble did all the body work, grafting the tops of the convertible doors to the bottom of the sedan doors etc…Doug MacLanders boxed the mint frame and added a Mustang II clip, stock 305 Chevy motor with turbo 350 trans, and 2.5” exhaust all running back over an eight inch Maverick rear end. The car has all of the convertible top pieces including stock dash and gauges, finished off with a banjo wheel.

Editor: What did you use for paint?

Bill: The exterior is John Deere flat black or Suede as we call it and the dash and door tops are Viper red.  Black naugehide upholstery and softtop was done by Casey just last winter. Being a ragtop, I had a heater installed so I can drive it all year round… like hotrods are supposed to be. My brother Jim was responsible for all the wiring, fuel and brake lines and much more. 

14 Years later, May 2007, we put the car back on the road, hitting our first big run with the Fathers Day in LA. Twenty-eight hours to south LA, 3200 miles, 12 days, all with no top or windows and NO RAIN.  As of today, we have over 7000 miles on the car and plan another 10K every year.

Editor: What a cool story… thanks for sharing it with us….
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	Mar 15-16  
	Almost Spring Swap Meet  
	 

	 
	Puyallup, (360) 871-3733  
	

	

	Mar 22  
Model Car Mecca '08  
Models  
 
Surrey, BC (604) 463-4034  


	Mar 23  
Daffodil Rally  
English  
 
Victoria, BC (250) 544-1702  


	Mar 23  
Vancouver V.C.C. Easter Parade  
Vintage/ Antique  
 
Vancouver, BC (604) 519-4627  


	Mar 23  
Kamloops V.C.C. Easter Parade  
Stock/vintage  
 
Kamloops, BC (250) 573-5740  


	Mar 28-29  
Sun Valley Swap Meet  
 
 
Vernon, BC (250) 308-4701  


	Mar 30  
Elites Leprechaun Daze  
Open  
 
Bellingham, (360) 380-2733  


	For more information on an event please call 
the corresponding number

	Apr 03  
Java Hut Weekly Cruises Begin  
Open  
 
Chilliwack, BC (604) 795-6353  


	Apr 04-06  
Portland Swap Meet  
 
 
Portland, (503) 678-2100  


	Apr 06  
British Car Restoration Fair & Swap  
British  
 
Saanichton, BC (250) 544-1702  


	Apr 06  
Spring SuperCar Swap Meet  
 
 
White Rock, BC (604) 464-6195  


	Apr 13  
Golden Ears VCCC Swap Meet  
 
 
Maple Ridge, BC (604) 467-4770  


	Apr 19  
Mt.Vernon Auto & Motorcycle Swap  
 
 
Mt. Vernon, Wa. (360) 421-1407  


	Apr 20  
JJ's April Showers Show & Shine  
Open  
 
Burlington, (360) 592-4055  


	Apr 26  
17th Automotive Swap Meet  
 
 
Penticton, BC (250) 494-4109  


	Apr 26-27  
B.C. Classic & Custom Car Show  
Show  
 
Abbotsford, BC (604) 539-7223  


	 

	May 02-03  
Red Deer Swap Meet  
 
 
Red Deer, Alta. (403) 556-7450  


	May 02-04  
Annual Route 66 Fun Run



For Sale / Wanted

1946-48 Ford Heat ducts for under dash -  $ 25.00 pr.   ‘32 Ford S/S dash oval ring - $ 75.00

Rob @ 604-576-9854   tudor32@pisra.com

1948 Chevy Sedan Delivery Project car - $4500.00 or best offer. Dis-assembled 90% complete – includes 2 big block Chevy engines & misc parts.

1960 Chevy Sedan Delivery Project car - $12,500.00 obo, needs paint & upholstery, 305 Chevy & 350 Turbo – Runner, disc brakes, p/s, new glass, new susp, frame off resto, close to being a driver. Jerry @ 604-857-1601

1950 Ford flathead motor & transmission – running cond. located in Liloett BC – call for info

1991 Ford F350 Club cab dually – new tranny, 80K on 7.3 diesel, new tires & radiator, needs body and paint work, $7500.00 or trade.

Wanted: 1940 Ford parts – any original trim pieces, i.e.: hood trim, T/L lens, Grille trim etc…

Doug @ 604-607-3842   hotrodsandracecars@pisra.com

(Let me know if you have anything you would like to list for sale or to list as wanted…)

Humor

	Why is it that when you're driving and looking for an address, you turn down the volume on the radio?

Ever notice that anyone going slower than you is an idiot, but anyone going faster is a maniac?
There is no mechanical problem so difficult that it cannot be solved by brute strength and ignorance.


Valentines Dance

Just a quick thank you to those who helped put on the dance this year. It was a huge success and a great time was had by all. I would be nice if a few more members would come out to enjoy the evening with us. The band was loud and the food was hot and the drinks were cold… The door prizes were a hit, what more can you ask for…. 

“Coastal Swapmeet’s New sponsor”

	A&W: Yesterday and Today 

A&W is Canada's original hamburger quick service restaurant chain, and today is one of its fastest growing.

The first A&W drive-in restaurant in Canada opened on Portage Avenue in Winnipeg in 1956. The combination of great tasting burgers, onion rings and frosted mugs of famous A&W Root Beer served by friendly carhops was an instant hit. A&W quickly flourished across the nation through the late 50's and 60's. In many communities, A&W was the first branded food service restaurant to come to town. Because we were there first, A&W drive-ins became the gathering place for the community. Millions of Canadians today carry vivid memories of special moments of their lives that were played out at their local A&W drive-in. 
[image: image5.jpg]Whether they were kids in the back seat of the family sedan, or just hanging out with their best friends on a Friday night ogling the hot cars, Canadian baby-boomers grew up with A&W. It's an enduring friendship that is the source of A&W's continued success across Canada.

Since then, A&W has continued to grow and evolve with the times, expanding into over 600 locations from Vancouver Island to Newfoundland. At the heart of that growth is the fact that, while so much of our world has changed, the simple things that made A&W so popular in its early days are the same today. We still serve A&W Root Beer in frosted mugs. Our onion rings are made fresh from whole onions every day. 
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Our Burger Family burgers are still made with high quality ingredients and are served in our classic foil bags to keep them hot and tasty. We think each of these little details make a big difference when it comes to making sure our customers get food that is hot and delicious every time. 

While our commitment to having the best tasting food hasn't changed, our restaurants are dramatically different than they were in the drive-in days. As our customers' needs for convenience and faster service grew, our restaurants changed to meet those needs. The drive-ins of the 60's have been replaced by contemporary free-standing restaurants with drive-thru service. We've also grown in to new locations that are more convenient for our customers. In shopping centres, airports, and highway gas & convenience locations, A&W is more accessible than ever. So is our famous root beer. A&W remains Canada's #1 brand of root beer and is available not just in our restaurants, but also in cans and bottles at your local grocery store. With a rich history behind us, we look forward to an even more exciting future ahead of us. A&W is expanding all across Canada, with particular emphasis on Ontario, Quebec and Atlantic. If you are looking for information on an A&W franchise, please click on this link. 
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National Association of Antique Automobile Clubs of Canada Corporation

What is the NAAACCC doing for the Hobby Now?

Update # 69 March 2008     
· March  2008: We are still working to ensure the Federal Government does not implement the ban on leaded racing fuel. Please call up the web site and read the main page information update  www.naaaccc.ca  If you have not signed the online petition please do so and please contact your MP using the information that is provided on the web site. We have received replies from a number of MP’s

· December 2007: We have partnered with the ‘Coasters’ 2010 Cross Canada Tour. There are 100 entries signed up already.  Fraser Field is the wagon master. 
See web site for details  www.coasters2010.com 
· November  2007: NAAACCC Annual General Meeting , Toronto

Jason Tolleson from SEMA flew in from Washington DC to attend.  Ontario SEMA Hall of Fame member Bob McJannett also attended.

· November 23 2007: The NAAACCC partnered with SEMA in the USA.  We are working together to keep the Canadian Car Hobby informed about purposed restrictive legislation in Canada.  We will jointly work to ensure the hobby is protected from legislation that is detrimental to our hobby

· September 2007: Reenactment of the New York to Paris Race of 1908. We were asked by Bill Ewing, Chairman /CEO of Great Race Inc to partner with them to help with Canadian leg of the race (May 30 2008—June 14 2008) see web site for details. A special reduced entry fee has been negotiated for NAAACCC members.  The NAAACCC will have at least one fully sponsored vehicle in the race at no cost to the NAAACCC

· April 2007: The NAAACCC met with the Federal Minister of Environments Parliamentary Secretary, MP Mark Warawa in April 2007.  We submitted a formal brief requesting that collector vehicles be exempted from further proposed emission legislation Canada-wide.  A complete statistical analysis and comprehensive set of vehicle usage figures were presented pointing out that collector vehicles are driven less than 500 miles per year on average.  It was also pointed out that modified vehicles usually surpass the required Government emission standards. This submission left no doubt that Collector Cars, Modified Vehicles, and Hot Rods are not the gross polluters as some would suggest

· The NAAACCC is monitoring, Bill C32—Kyoto Accord, weekly through Hansard. This takes several hours per week.
· We are opposing proposed legislation to restrict automotive paint sales to the automotive hobbyist and general public. We are developing a program to educate and inform the consumer about the personal and environmental risks of automotive paint products and other restoration materials to insure that these products are used in a safe and environmentally responsible way.  
· We continue to have a very positive working relationship with Government
      Officials in the Province of Ontario. 
We are sitting on a variety of Provincial committees across Canada to help shape proposed vehicle legislation and emission requirements. i.e. AirCare and the Department of Motor Vehicles (ICBC) in British Columbia.  ICBC is now chairing the BC Collector Car Club Council. Nigel Matthews, ICBC Manager of Special Licensing, is the chairperson. The NAAACCC sits on the board of directors.

· We continue to support SEMA, the National Motorists Association and FIVA.

· In September of 2004 the NAAACCC submitted a reply to the On-Road Vehicle and Engine Emission Regulations Updating Canada’s Motorcycle Emission Standards to Align with the New U.S. Rules Regulatory Development Division Transportation Systems Branch, Environment Canada. We are monitoring the ‘NEW’ Federal news release of October 3, 2006 requesting new motorcycle emission regulations by 2010.
· We have given direction to many clubs in every Province in Canada as to how to form the necessary NAAACCC emission committees in their respective Provinces. 
· We have established a comprehensive ‘Club liability’ insurance program Canada-wide. Both non registered and registered car clubs are eligible for this program. All club activities, executives and club members are covered for liability. Inquire @ www.naaaccc.ca 
Pat Anderson Insurance Group is handling the policy. Lloyds of London is the major carrier.   

This program has been a significant success across Canada. 

· We are revising our Vehicle Judging Guidelines—3rd revision, 2007. It will be released in 2009. Radial tires will be approved as acceptable for judging providing they ‘appear’ as a likeness of the original tire. 

· We are establishing a set of guidelines for collector vehicle appraisals and appraisers Canada-wide. Gordon Forman, MB is the committee chair.

· We are expanding our safety vehicle guidelines for —2008

Chair, Bob Chambers, BC
· We have welcomed a number of new clubs into our membership for 2008.

Welcome to the (BCHRA) British Columbia Hot Rod Association. 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, I thank you for your continued support.

John Carlson

President  & CEO

National Association of Antique Automobile Clubs of Canada Corp. 

www.naaaccc.ca 



Pacific International Street Rod Association

Membership Application

The objectives of the club are to unite street rod owners, promote activities that encourage and provide a medium for the exchange of ideas and information between members. It is also to promote the safety in maintenance and operation of street rods in accordance with the motor vehicle code.

Annual membership fee is $25.00 per family and is due each January. It must be received no later than March 31 of the current year.

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY

Name: ________________________________ Occupation: ______________________________

Address: _______________________________ Spouse’s Name: __________________________

City/Prov/State: _______________________________   # of children: _____________________

Postal Code: ____________________________ New: _____________ Renewal: _____________

Phone: ____________________________________ Member since: _______________________

Email:____________________________________________ Fax: ________________________

Street Rods Owned

1. ______________________________________  Streetable     Building

2. ______________________________________  Streetable     Building

3. ______________________________________  Streetable     Building

4. ______________________________________  Streetable     Building

Date: ______________________________ Signature:___________________________________

Please make cheques payable to: 

Pacific International Street Rod Association

Mail to: PISRA c/o Linda Kilgour 2272 168th Street Surrey BC V3S0B5



� HYPERLINK "http://www.amazon.ca/gp/reader/0760313172/ref=sib_dp_pt" \l "reader-link" � The Rodder's Journal is produced by a team dedicated to offering you the best in hot rodding and custom cars, and to publishing one of the finest periodicals in the world. The result is a richly informative and visually extraordinary magazine built with the same careful touch as a show-winning hot rod.� �


“NOWHERE will you see the world of hot rods and custom cars treated with more respect and elegance than in the pages of The Rodders Journal. Each issue reflects the dedication of Steve Coonan, the publisher and sheer-genius photographer. Steve's selection of subjects, with his personal handiwork in producing its colorful photography, make this book the outstanding showcase that it is, a hands-down favorite among genuine car enthusiasts.” —Wally Parks, Founder, National Hot Rod Association 
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